Members of the PSC:

| am writing to ask the PSC to keep their commitment to the community by not recommending or allowing
WHI developments to move forward without a binding agreement that the Port of Portland fully mitigates
for all impacts to the environment and community. To do otherwise would put an end to the five years of
public process and breaks faith with the community. Please removethe secion on West Hayden Island
from the Comp Plan and please retain its current zoning designations or designate it as openspace
versus industrial zoning or futureindustrial development. | truly believethe City should not convert our
critical natural areas or openspaces to industrial use. There are 900 acres of brownfields begging for
attention which could be used for industrial land base. There is no need to further destroy our natural
habitat and everything that depends on it for industrial or profit related reasons. | am very concerned
about the commitment made by PSC and how this could be at jeopardy after all of the time and energy
that's been put into protecting West Hayden Island from development. Please stand by your word.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Parks

7706 SW Barnes Rd., #C
Portland, OR 97225

Jennifer Parks <jenniferparks@hevanet.com>



